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November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I am very pleased to share with you that we have now secured a venue and date for the Year 11 Prom 2024. 
 
On Thursday, July 4th, we will host our Year 11 students at Farnham Castle.  This is a well-established venue that 
regularly hosts a variety of special occasions and will more than comfortably cater for our needs.  
 
I am sure that the Prom Committee, along with the Parental Working Group will be busy in the coming months 
organising the finer details of the evening, and this will be an evening to remember for all students who choose to 
attend this celebration. 
 
If you wish to have a closer look at the venue, please feel free to follow the link: https://www.farnhamcastle.com 
 
As always, we hope that this evening will be a memorable and enchanting time, where we can celebrate the end 
of a fantastic year with a year group that has epitomised the values of Tomlinscote School.  As such, we will be 
looking at inviting those students that have continually demonstrated these values throughout the year. 
 
We anticipate the cost of a ticket will be approximately £41 each.  More details about the event will follow, but if 
you are considering purchasing a ticket for your child, please take a moment to complete the Google Form by 
clicking on the link here: https://forms.gle/vZNZWgs2HaYuVmUo9 so that we can begin to ascertain numbers.   
 
As the venue is slightly further away than previous Proms, we will be looking to organise transport to the venue 
which will incur a small additional charge, but we will need to know numbers wishing to utilise this option, so that 
coaches can be arranged as soon as possible.  Students can still make their own way to Farnham Castle if they 
wish and all students will need to be picked up at the end of the evening.  At this stage, we are trying to ascertain 
interest in the evening, but will be looking to confirm numbers for both the Prom and Travel before the end of 
term, (thus looking for deposits for both at that point). 
 
This is a very exciting development and I look forward to our Year 11 Prom 2024 at Farnham Castle being a truly 
memorable event for all our Year 11 students who attend! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr I Lyddon, 
Head of Year 11 
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